
                                                         
 

       

   
         

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Following on from yesterday’s Dojo message to you all, I am writing to confirm that all classes will be open 
on Wednesday 1 February 2023. All children should be in school as normal. 
 
As I am sure you are aware, the NEU (National Education Union) have announced their members have 
voted and plan to hold a number of strikes, the first being on Wednesday 1 February. The strike is 
happening because of a national dispute between the unions and the government over years of below 
inflation pay awards and school funding is being significantly and seriously affected by the policy making of 
the current government. 
 
The NEU have indicated that they will continue with strike action for a further 3 days – Thursday 2 March, 
Wednesday 15 March and Thursday 16 March. Please make a note of these dates now and I will write to 
you in advance of each of these dates to confirm any changes to arrangements. 
 
Warm regards to you all 
 

 
Miss AM Middleton 
Headteacher 
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